® EQUITY TASK FORCE

CCSD59 Families,

Our district’s Equity Journey Task Force held its first meeting this past Monday,
August 22, 2022. For a detailed report of the meeting, including all of the resources,
reference materials, and member list, please click here.

We also invite you to view the video below which provides an overview of the task
force process from the group’s first meeting.
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The purpose of the task force is to provide input and feedback on potential options
and solutions to help the district meet the goal of ensuring all students have
equitable access to resources and opportunities to equip them to be successful for
life. | want to thank each of our volunteers for participating in this important work
and serving as a representative on the task force.

The task force will hold three additional meetings on the dates listed below, and a
follow-up report will be shared with the CCSD59 community after each meeting.

e Thursday, September 8
o Thursday, September 22
e Monday, October 3

We also invite you to visit the new Equity page on our website for more information
about our district’s equity journey.

Dr. Terri Bresnahan
Superintendent of Schools, CCSD59

You are receiving this message in English because of your home language selection in

our student information system. To receive CCSD59 communications in a different

language, please contact your school office to update your preference.
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